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First we want to welcome our two newest brother knights, Robert Pratt and Randy Davis!  We're
thrilled to have you join us.  Thank you to everyone who ran the exemplification last week during
this busy vacation time of year.  Anyone even remotely curious about who the Knights are and
what we do are encouraged to check us out at kofc.org,  reach out to me at (616) 916-0143, or
stick around the next time we do an  exemplification just to check us out.

This weekend marks the end of our fraternal year, and I want to thank every brother, their
families, the volunteers, the parish staff, and everyone in our parish community for your support! 
We couldn’t do what we do without you and we’re all incredibly grateful.  Thank you!  Here’s to
another great year  kicking off in July!

Kevin Norton
Grand Knight
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